Dear {Mr/Ms Your Representative Name}:
I strongly oppose proposed limitations on IRA investment choice $3.5 Trillion Build Back Better Act). These proposed changes will have severe adverse effects on my business, my clients, my staff, and my family, as well as millions of other middle-class Americans who save for a secure retirement through investments in private equity.
These changes negatively impact my ability to continue to grow my business by offering these investments to self-directed IRA owners. In addition, existing IRA owners that hold my investments will be required to sell or liquidate (or distribute in-kind from their IRA). This will have a tremendous negative ripple effect that has not been considered.
The proposed changes directly impact the ability of small businesses that employ everyday Americans to obtain the funding necessary to operate, grow their businesses, and create jobs.  It also eliminates the ability of suitable investors to participate in private capital-raising transactions, a source of funding on which many of these small businesses rely.
Furthermore, these proposals will likely cause my business significant negative financial consequences leading to lay-offs and closure. 
I strongly urge {Mr/Ms Your Representative Name} to oppose these measures.
Sincerely, {Your Name}

